
From: Chambers - Johns C  

Sent: Tuesday, 24 May 2016 5:00 PM 
To: Catherine Pugsley; sPill@claytonutz.com; Susan Kenna; Liza Isho (Liza.Isho@afei.org.au) 

Cc: RICHARDS, Remington 
Subject: AM2014/224 - AM2014/229 - AM2014/230 

 
Dear Parties, 
 
Further to the Directions issued by the Commission on 12 May 2016, the Commissioner notes that 
on 18 May 2016 the Group of Eight Universities, the AHEIA and the AFEI responded. 
 
Based on those replies the Commission anticipates being able to distribute a further amended 
version of the Exposure Draft marked up with agreed changes on Friday this week. 
 
In light of the response, if the parties would consider it useful, the Commissioner can make himself 
available for a further conference in relation to the technical and drafting issues next Wednesday, 1 
June 2016.  
 
I ask that the parties confer with each other and advise me whether they want to avail themselves of 
a further conference.  Please respond by 10 am on Monday, 30 May 2016. 

Kind regards, 

BASEL HOUCHAR 
Associate to Commissioner Johns 

Fair Work Commission   
Tel:  +61 2 9308 1826 
Fax:  +61 2 9380 6990 
chambers.johns.c@fwc.gov.au   

Level 10, Terrace Tower 
80 William Street, East Sydney NSW 2011 
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